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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 2:49 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
James Gay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: file # EB-2020-0246, seasonal residential rate class change.

Regarding our property located on_, your recent letter indicates this property will
undergo a rate classification change to R2, resulting in an estimated 54% increase in our electricity bill.

As you can imagine, this is a shockingly huge increase to our all electric home we occupy for 6 months of the year.
And I assume this rate increase will be on top of any occasional general rate increases that occur over time.

We would appreciate any information available on rate mitigation and future rate increases so we can plan
accordingly. We may have to consider alternate energy sources for our home.

Thankyou





